
Memorial	Parent	Council	Meeting	Minutes	

April	17,	2017	

	

Present:		Deb	Stone,	Tara	Hoppes,	Gwen	Wirger,	Cindy	Nick,	Robin	Ryan	

	

1.) 	Durham	Fair	Committee	Team	-		came	to	our	meeting	to	discuss	Durham	Fair	issues/suggestions	
	

2.) 4th	Grade	TGIF	night	was	discussed	–	Tara	and	Gwen	will	create	the	sign	up	link;	Cindy	will	do	
sign	in;		Deb	will	order	pizza	
	

3.) April	25th	–	Parent	Night	for	Lyman	4th	graders	–	Tara	will	speak	at	the	meeting		about	the	Parent	
Council	
	

4.) Principal’s	report:		Upcoming	dates:	
	

a. 4/25	–	Parent	Night	
b. 4/27	–	District	Choral	Night	
c. 4/28	-	TGIF	Night	
d. Week	of	5/1	–	Vernal	Pool	Hikes		-	6th	graders	
e. SBAC	Testing	–	May	7th	–	19th	

	
5.) Treasurer’s	Report	-	$520	was	withdrawn	for	Dattco	bus	for	6th	graders	to	go	to	Guys	and	Dolls;	

music	dept	withdrew	their	funds	($234)	that	Parent	Council	was	holding	for	them	
	

6.) Spring	Clubs	–	have	not	found	anyone	to	run	clubs	so	will	try	again	next	year.	
	
	

7.) 6th	grade	picnic	–	both	programs	will	have	their	picnic	together	this	year;	date	was	picked	for	
June	14th	with	a	rain	date	of	June	15th;	morning	assembly	was	discussed	for	that	day	
	

8.) Spring	Fundraiser	–	Plant	Sale	is	May	11th	–	12th	
	
	

9.) Rollerskating	fundraiser	was	suggested	for	a	fund-raiser	for	next	year	
	

Next	Meeting	is	Monday	May	8th	2017	@	6:30	–	parents	are	going	to	be	invited	to	come	

	


